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The Department of Environmental Conservation issued the Draft Transportation Separate Storm 
Sewer System (TS4) General Permit for public comment on October 23, 2017.  The Department 
held a public hearing to solicit public comments on the draft permit on November 21, 2017 and 
the public comment period closed on November 22, 2017.  The Department received one written 
comment from the Two Rivers-Ottauquechee Regional Commission on the Draft Permit.  The 
following is the public comment received and the Department’s response.  
 
1. We support the changes that are being proposed, especially removing the term 

"economically" from the definition of feasible.  
 
Response: Comment noted.  


